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ADVISORY LETTER

Mr. Wynn Blown                                                                     Date: 
Project Manager

Particle Design & Construction LLC

Arid, MA 02481

Subject:  341 Grime St. - Dust Complaint 

Dear Mr. Blown,

The Anton Health Department is in receipt of a nuisance complaint that reads as follows: “Dust is blowing throughout the neighborhood from a construction site located at 341 Grime St. Anton, MA.”

Your attention is directed to M.G.L. Ch.111 s122 and 310 CMR 7.09 (1), which states the following:

“No person having control of any dust or odor generating operations such as, but not limited to, restaurants, food processing plants, paint and varnish manufacturing plants shall permit emissions therefrom which cause or contribute to a condition of air pollution.  No person shall be allowed to cause a condition of filth to exist.  Eliminate nuisance conditions.”

The Anton Health Department makes the following recommendations: 

1. Cover all piles of dirt, and broken hardtop with a plastic tarp (polyethylene).

2. Water all dirt, dirt piles and roadways to keep dust down.

3. Use calcium chloride where necessary to reduce dust.

4. If necessary removing soil from this location to reduce the size of the existing piles.

You are hereby ordered to submit a comprehensive dust control management plan to the Anton Health Department and stop the dust emissions from 341 Mt. Grime St. within (48) forty-eight hours of receipt of this letter. 

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please feel free to call this office at 998-0000.

Sincerely,

Frank Advice                                                          

Health Director
cc:
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